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WisDOT Project ID: Project 8650-00-02/03/72/73 
Elmwood – WIS 64 (WIS 170 to WIS 64) 
WIS 128  
St. Croix County 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is in the process 
of gathering public input on a proposed improvement along WIS 128 
between Glenwood City and WIS 64. We invite you to review the 
information contained here or on the project website at 
https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-
region/nw/wis128scc/default.aspx. Comments received will be 
documented in the environmental review process. The WisDOT project 
team appreciates your participation and comments.  

Project Description 
The preferred project alternative includes resurfacing 6.12 miles of WIS 
128, replacing a few structurally deficient culverts and upgrading curb 
ramps in Glenwood City to meet Americans With Disabilities Act (ADA) 
requirements. Ditch cleaning will be included in this project, along with 
other improvements like guardrail upgrades. The project limits are 
between the WIS 170 in Glenwood City and WIS 64. Minor real estate 
acquisitions are planned to complete the work. Anticipated construction 
for this project is 2025 with an advanceable date of 2024. 

Proposed Traffic Impacts 
The project will be using single-lane closures with flaggers for much of the project. The flagging 
operations will be used to perform mill/overlay work. A short-term detour will be used to perform railroad 
crossing work as well as culvert replacements. 

Schedule 

Preliminary design began……………………………………………………………………………February 2019 
Plans, specifications and estimate submittal……………………Aug. 1, 2024 (Aug. 1, 2023 – Advanceable) 
Putting out to bid..……………………..……………………...Nov. 12, 2024 (Jan. 9, 2024 – Advanceable) 
Begin construction……..……………….………………….…..Summer 2025 (Summer 2024 – Advanceable) 

How to provide comments 
To learn more and provide comments, visit the project page listed above or feel free to contact the project 
team at the following by Aug. 17, 2022: 

Contact us:  Lance Williston, PE Ryan McKane, PE 
Knight E/A Inc. Consultant Project Manager, 
831 Critter Court, Suite 400 
Onalaska, WI 54650 

WisDOT Consultant Project Manager 
5400 King James Way, Suite 200 
Madison, WI 53719  
lwilliston@klengineering.com  rmckane@knightea.com 
(608) 663-1218 (608) 713-9274
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